Qé\ HRd IXHR/GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
¥ HATA/MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
¥ed 91 /(RAILWAY BOARD)

No: PC-VI/2010/GIS/1 dated2 5 -02-2010.

The General Secretary,
AIRF,

4, State Entry Road,
New Delhi-55

Sir,
Sub:- Group Insurance Scheme for Railway Servants- Revision of rate of premium

with corresponding increase in the amount of Risk Policy.
Ref:- Your letter no. AIRF/44 (i) (371) dated 25-01-2010.

In reference to your letter ibid on the above subject, it is stated that 6™ CPC in para
4.9.4 of its report has recommended revised rates of monthly subscription and the amount of insurance
cover under the Central Government Employees Group Insurance Scheme for Group ‘A’, ‘B" & ‘C’
employees. As per Annexure-Ill of Ministry of Finance’s resolution dated 29-08-2008, recommendation
made by the 6™ CPC regarding Group Insurance Scheme, will be examined separately.

No instructions in the matter revising the rates have been received from the Ministry of
Finance (nodal Ministry) in this regard.

Yours faithfully,

/Q&é Cor

or Secretary, Railway Board
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